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Richardson Co Commission discuss road, radios
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Highway Superintendent Steve Darveau informed
Richardson County Commissioners Tuesday that engineers are preparing
estimates for the overlay on the the hard surfaced road south of Rulo.

Darveau also noted that quite a few field terraces are being worked on in the
county with some diverting water into the County Road right-of-way ditches.  

Future bridge replacement projects were also briefly reviewed.

Emergency Management Agency Director Brian Kirkendall met in executive
session with the Commissioners to discuss personnel matters.  No action was
taken following the closed session.

Kirkendall presented quotes for the replacement of radio equipment. He
explained that Richardson County could join the statewide radio system in the
near future so radio equipment purchases will be delayed.

Quotes for the purchase of a generator system for the entire Courthouse were
presented.  Quotes received so far range from $34,300 to $47-thousand. The
quotes include installation and wiring updates.  

Sheriff Rick Hardesty and Chief  Deputy Roland Merwin also discussed the
statewide radio system and the Regional 911 Dispatch for Southeast Nebraska.

Many Signals Communications 


